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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Thank You 2nd/3rd June    1st Collection  €1,210   2nd Collection €640 

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

A new European Data Protection law, the         

General Data Protection Regulation 
(“GDPR”), was introduced on 25 May 2018.  

This new law applies to any organisation,          

including our parish that manages and process-
es people’s personal information.  We are now 

working on ways of ensuring that what we do 

with your information is compliant with this 
new law.  It is a work in progress and over the 

next few months we will keep you informed 

through the parish website and in the                 
newsletter as policies are put in place.  If you 

have any questions about this please do not 

hesitate to contact the Administrator’s Office. 

Prayer for Examination Time 

God of wisdom: guide me as I choose questions 

and in the way I answer them. 

God of peace: keep me calm                                                          

so that I will do the best that I can. 

God of understanding:                                                                   

help me put all of this into perspective. 

I ask these prayers in the name of Jesus,              

friend of students. Amen. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

KNOW YOUR FAITH 

Come to PATHWAYS:                                                                         

EXPLORING FAITH AND MINISTRY 

An Adult Faith Development Programme 
 

Booking is now open for Pathways. The programme begins this 

year in Holy Cross College, on Thursday 27th. September 2018 

(7.00p.m.– 9.30 p.m.).  Places are limited so early application is 

advisable 

Pathways is a two-year one night a week course for adults of all 

ages who wish to explore their faith.  It runs from late                 

September to May each year. There are no exams and no written 

work.  The only requirement is an openness to listening to     

others and to participate.  You can just come along and enjoy! 

The cost is €400 for the coming year which may be paid in      

instalments.  Some sponsorship may be available for those of 

limited means. 

For more information please visit your webpage: 

www.evangelisation.ie or contact: Eileen Houlahan, CHF, PhD, 

Director, Pathways Programme, Holy Cross College, Clonliffe 

Road, Dublin, DO3 P2E7.  Phone : 01 8087594                                  

Email: pathways@dublindiocese.ie  

Will replace the Share Collection 

http://www.evangelisation.ie
mailto:pathways@dublindiocese.ie

